
Program Executive Office Integration
6501 E. 11 Mile Road

Warren, Michigan 48397-5000

November 13, 2009

Arch Van Meter
President

Mega Corporation
516 Morse Avenue

Schaumburg, Illinois 60193

Dear Mr. Van Meter,

I appreciate the submission of your Ground Combat

Vehicle (GCV) White Paper in response to our request at the

GCV Industry Day 1. The time and effort your company took

to prepare and submit the White Paper was evident and

provided significant insights for the GCV Team.

If for any reason you have questions or comments on the
information we have presented at Industry Day 1, please

contact our PCO, Greg Donahoe.

Again, thank you for your submission.

Sincerely,

. McVeigh

:ireJ, ArmorprOjk'?'Manager, Manned
Systems Integration


